
 
 
 
 

 CANCELLATION OF MEETING NOTICE 
 
 MISSISSIPPI BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 

Teleconference Meeting of the Data Visualization 
Subcommittee 

 
The Mississippi Board of Education Data Visualization Subcommittee 
teleconference meeting scheduled for Thursday, July 7, 2016, 10:00 a.m. 
at South Pointe Business Park, 500 Clinton Center Drive in Clinton, 
Mississippi has been canceled. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Posted:  July 6, 2016 

 
 


